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104 E. 7th St.
Sycamore, OH  44882-9409
(419) 927-6012
February 22, 2012

Barcy F. McNeal, Secretary

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor

Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793

Re: 
In the Matter of the Implementation of Section 749.10 of Amended Substitute House Bill 153

Case No. 11-5384-AU-UNC

Dear Ms. McNeal:

This letter confirms that Sycamore Telephone Company has complied with the requirements of the Finding and Order adopted by the Commission on December 14, 2011, by sending the required check, payable to the Treasurer of the State of Ohio, to the Ohio Department of Development.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Martin L. Ellerbrock, CFO










